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Jason Sullivan

From: Angela Birchett [angela.birchett@ncmail.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 2:29 PM
To: 'Jason Sullivan'
Subject: FW: Amendment to letter of May 4

Here is an amendment to Richard Siege's letter for the webpage.

Angela Birchett, CZO
Zoning Administrator
Chatham County Planning Dept.
Ph: (919)-542-8285
Fx: (919)-542-2698

-----Original Message-----
From: Richard [mailto:pinehenge1@excite.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 12:21 PM
To: angela.birchett@ncmail.net
Subject: Amendment to letter of May 4

Dear Ms. Birchett, I am sending a hard copy of the following in tomorrow's
mail. Thanks. Richard

Richard A. Siege May
8, 2007
112 Canterbury Road
Southern Pines, North Carolina 28397
(910) 695 0483

To: Angela Birchett, Zoning Administrator
Members of the Zoning Board
Members of the Planning Board 
And All Concerned Officials
County of Chatham
P.O. Box 54
Pittsboro, North Carolina 27312-0054

Re: Amendment to my letter of May 4, 2007 regarding rezoning of:
Parcel # 5837  32.5 ac.  Book 1002/page 58  Chatham County Registry  Zoned
(Ind-H?)
Parcel # 5811  1.86 ac.  346/284  ibid. Zoned (Ind-H?).

Dear Ms. Birchett and Concerned Officials:

I have recently been advised that the most appropriate use of my property
would be the zoning, �B-1.�  Therefore, would you please advise me as to the
best manner of applying for this use category, that is, if you have not
already concluded that B-1 is the best designation for these areas.

I greatly appreciate your consideration. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Siege 

ccs.
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